
                               

The Texas A&M University-Corpus Christi (TAMU-CC) Coastal Bend Midstream Program (CBMP) 
and the Midstream America Scholarship Fund (MASF) are pleased to announce CBMP’s 2025 MASF 
recipients. Scholarships of $2,000, funded by MASF, were awarded by CBMP to two exceptional 
students in the College of Engineering and Computer Science. The winning students were selected 
by their departments based primarily on their outstanding academic achievements and reputation. 
The recipients of the scholarships are: 

                        

                           Ellie Bell                      Jesse Long 
   BS - Cyber Security                            BS – Civil Engineering 

Thomas Kalb, Director of CBMP, commented, “We are truly honored by MASF’s generous support 
of our students and our university. CBMP’s mission is to build the value proposition and 
partnership between TAMU-CC, its faculty and students, and the midstream industry through 
research, education, and knowledge transfer. MASF is extremely important in helping us 
accomplish this mission.”  

Michael Johnston, MASF President, said, “The Midstream America Scholarship Fund is committed 
to STEM professionals, enabling them to focus on their studies and prepare to enter the industry 
without facing significant burdens at the start of their careers. This meaningful endeavor aims to 
inspire individuals like Ellie and Jesse to pay it forward once they have established stable jobs in 
their community.” 

The Midstream America Scholarship Fund was created and funded by the San Antonio Pipeliners 
Association to support and attract potential future leaders of the midstream industry. 

 


